
Spring Term is here and it is busy as usual! Thank you to our families for    
continuing to work with us to ensure that all children have the best possible 
attendance. As we continue through these months, we know that children will 
often have coughs and colds, but if they are too ill to be in school, please in-

form the school office before 8:30 am if your child will be absent. 
 

Emma Payne 

Assistant Headteacher  -  Inclusion and 
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Who are Reaching     
Families? 

Reaching Families is a   
parent-carer led charity 
that supports parents 
and families of children 
and young people with 
special educational needs 
and disabilities in West 
Sussex.   

They do this through a 
number of services       
including the delivery of 
information, training and 
peer support.   

You can find out more 
about us and details of all 
of our services on our  
website here - Reaching 
Families.  

We believe that all parents, carers and 
trusted adults should be empowered 

with all the  information needed to have 
informed and age-appropriate           

conversations about online safety and 
global    issues with children.  

Each Wednesday, National Online Safety produce practical, 
easy to follow guides which focus on specific risks that we 

think you need to be aware of from new websites and     
platforms to issues such as mental health, wellbeing and 
climate change. It is called Wake Up Wednesday. 

If you are concerned about your child’s habits linked to 
gaming, or are concerned about a new social media  platform 

they are using, please have a look at their page on Facebook   
Wake up Wednesday  

REMINDER - Parent Workshops from CAMHS  

Our colleagues in the Child and Adolescent Mental 
Health Service (CAMHS) have produced a series of 
pre-recorded webinars for parents and carers. The 
topics cover a range of difficulties that young people 
may be experiencing.  

Each workshop gives an overview of a specific        
difficulty and also some hints and tips on how young 
people can be supported. There are also links to 
some resources that you may find helpful, either 
while you are waiting for CAMHS treatment, or as an          
alternative to CAMHS.  

https://reachingfamilies.org.uk/
https://reachingfamilies.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/wuw.thenationalcollege/
https://www.sussexcamhs.nhs.uk/resources/resources-for-families-carers-and-professionals/parent-and-carer-workshops?open=15829#single-accordion-15829

